
To the Joint Committee on Transportation - 
 
I am a resident of St. Johns and plead with you to provide this part of Portland with safe access to 
emergency routes in and out of the area by seeing that the 

• 2 railroad bridges  
• the railroad tunnel section 
• the Columbia Blvd bridges over the cut  

are rebuilt and made secure in the event of an damaging earthquake. 
 
I will do my part to contact my legislative representatives asking that PBOT, ODOT and BNSF have the 
funds to collaborate and have money for a feasibility study. 
 
Please do your part to make a secure emergency route in N Portland.  Thank you. 
 
Judy Froemke 
 


